

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN AUSTIN, TEXAS 78712-1164

Office of the Chairman Department of English (512) 471–4991

December 3, 1985

MEMORANDUM

TO:

John Ruszkiewicz

Light German

FROM:

Bill Sutherland

Bull

The new English requirements will make us think about new and imaginative ways to use the lab. As a start, I have asked Lester Faigley to see how writing centers are used in some other universities, and I have asked Jerry Bump to look into the different ways computers can be used. They will be down to talk to you about what they find and to get suggestions.